
 

 
 
 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL/EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 
Electric Charging Equipment and EV Charging Rebate 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the Motion on the Floor be withdrawn.  

Motion on the Floor  

Moved A. Knack - J. Dziadyk (Made at the July 6/8, 2020, City Council meeting): 

That the Economic and Environmental Sustainability branch budget be decreased by $150,000 in 
2021 and $150,000 in 2022, with funds released to the tax levy as a result of defunding the 
electric charging equipment and EV charging rebate. 

History 

● At the November 9/10, Executive Committee meeting, the City Council Motion on the Floor 
report was considered and the Committee heard from M. Melross, Climate Innovation 
Fund - Alberta Ecotrust; and D. Grist, Energy Transition Climate Resilience Advisory 
Committee. 
 

● At the August 17/19, 2020, City Council meeting, the following motion was passed: 

That the Motion on the Floor be referred to Executive Committee with a date to be 
determined by Agenda Review Committee. 

● At the July 6/8, 2020, City Council meeting, the above-noted Motion on the Floor was 
postponed to the August 17, 2020, City Council meeting. 
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